



Vol. 4, No. 3

10:00 Gemutlichkeit

July, 1972

"The Music of Chantry"

Evaluation Session

SUMMER WORKSHOP 1972 Wittenburg University August 15-18

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16 TUESDAY, AUGUST 15 7:30 Breakfast 1:00 Registration 2:30 Executive Board Meeting 8:30 Registration "Voice Building" 9:30 3:00 General Board Meeting Exhibits 10:15 5:00 Dinner "Choral Techniques" 10:30 7:30 "Large Works Sing" Lunch 12:00 10:00 Gemutlichkeit Stunde Ohio Composers Session 1:00 2:30 Exhibits THURSDAY, AUGUST 17 Panel: Church Music 3:00 4:30 Exhibits 7:30 Breakfast 5:00 Dinner 8:30 Registration 7:30 Concert: Fairborn 9:00 Reading Session A Capella Choir 10:15 Exhibits 10:00 Gemutliohkeit 10:30 "Sight-Reading in Choral Rehearsal" FRIDAY, AUGUST 18 12:00 ACDA Banquet 2:30 Panel: Musicals Yes or No 7:30 Breakfast 山:30 Exhibits 8:30 Registration 5:00 Dinner "Conducting Problems" 9:00 7:30 Concert: The Inflammatus Coffee Break 10:15 Singers

10:30

12:00

Lunch

WORKSHOP PARTICIPANTS

CLINICIANS

Dr. Lloyd Sunderman Toledo University

Vance George Kent State University

Dr. John Wabrick Miami University

Dr. Frederick Jackisch

PERFORMANCE GROUPS

The Fairborn Baker A Capella Choir Robert McMillan, Director

The Inflammatus Singers William Moore, Director

LARGE WORKS SING

The Peaceable Kingdom Randall Thompson

Requiem Gabriel Faure

Christ Lag in Todesbanden J. S. Bach

Collect Leslie Bassett

OHIO COMPOSERS READING SESSION

John Ness Beck
Eugene Englert
Rod Evans
Richard T. Gore
Scott Huston
Paul Paster
David Plank
Jordan Tang
Robert Thygerson

PANELISTS

Church Music

C. Harry Causey
Larry Houff
Frederick Jackisch
L. David Miller
Sanford Mitchell
Frederick Otto
Robert Stofer

Musicals

Lyda Forney
William Hamilton
Ernest Hisey
Samuel Shie
John Sipe
Sister Paula Mary

HOWARD EARLY
MUSIC CENTER INC.
Your Choral Music
Headquarters

Fast-Efficient Service

6453 Montgomery Road Cincinnati, Ohio 45213

PHONE: 1-513-631-6726

THE RECORD MAKERS
CENTURY RECORDING OF OHIO

Alive and well and still growing

MORE THAN TEN YEARS EXPERIENCE IN CUSTOM RECORD PRODUCTION

OUR REPUTATION: YOUR ASSURANCE OF QUALITY AND DEPENDABILITY

NEW SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICES, SUPERIOR QUALITY RECORDS FROM YOUR TAPES

CONTACT US FOR ALL YOUR CUSTOM RECORDING FREE SAMPLES AND FULL PARTICULARS SENT ON REQUEST

CLEVELAND
Jack L. Renner
23336 Commerce Park Rd.
Beachwood, 44122
216-464-3525

COLUMBUS Kenneth Renshler 1687 Riverbirch Dr. Columbus, 43229 614-888-2618

DAYTON
F. Paul Spiegel, Jr.
7966 Southbury Drive
Centerville, 45459
513-885-3413

STATE SECRETARY 1972-1974

Mrs. Leora N. Klotz, Choral Director at Louisville High School, has been elected Ohio ACDA State Secretary succeeding Patricia Schram, Cincinnati. Leora received her B.M. and B.M.E. Degrees from Mount Union College and her Masters Degree from Western Reserve University. She is a member of MENC: OMEA: ASCAP: Choral Conductors Guild of America: ACDA: AGO: and Mu Phi Epsilon honorary music soroity.

Leora has served ACDA of Ohio as committee member of the first composition contest, Summer Workshop Registration Chairman, and East Central Regional Chairman. Presently she is Adult Choir Director at Perry Christian Church; Member of the High Holidays Octet at Temple Israel; and assistant soprano soloist at the First Church of Christian Scientist.

THANK YOU!

Since this is the last edition of the NEWS for the current year we would like to take this opportunity to recognize one of the most valuable individuals in this organization. This young lady has served ACDA of Ohio as State Secretary for the past two years and certainly is to be commended for her performance relative to this position. However, she has also served as accompanist (with amazing sight-reading ability) at the previous Ohio ACDA Summer Workshops; furthermore, she has been accompanist for the two previous North Central ACDA Sessions and was accompanist at the first national convention in Kansas City last summer.

With her tremendous sense of humor and sincere modesty Patricia Schramm is one individual you should know. Make it a point to see her at the convention. Our most profound thank you and appreciation Pat!

Our congratulations go to Ernie Hisey, Avon Lake, and his choral group which performed so well at the North Central ACDA Convention in Indianapolis this past February. We have heard many fine comments concerning the program.

You may recall that Ernie was appointed State Chairman after the sudden death of Hamer Mitchell a few years ago. He sustained the then small membership of ACDA of Ohio and almost single-handedly kept it going. Thanks Ernie!

SUPPORT ACDA OF OHIO -- ATTEND THE SUMMER WORKSHOP AT WITTENBURG!

COYLE

MUSIC CENTERS

COLUMBUS

"Headquarters for Choral People"